
Hello, 
As parents of two young boys in Portland I strongly believe that having the choice to choose to vaccinate 
your child is very important. Making medical decisions for our children is the right of the parents and not 
the government. 
We am strongly against HB 3063!! 
 
Thank you 
Erin and Joseph Kairos 
 


